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  Hello to my CCD families! 
 

 

It’s kind of hard to believe that we are at the end of the CCD 
season!  Next week will be our last session!  We are planning 
a fun-filled time for the kids!  We will be having an ice-cream 
sundae bar along with games and prizes!   
 

With the end of the season comes planning for the upcoming 
season.  I would love to receive feedback from you, the 
parents, as to what you think works and what could use 
improvement with the program.  I am open to constructive 
criticisms.  I want to make this program successful and 
meaningful to the growth of your children’s faith and 
understanding of Catholicism.  This is the most important part! 
I want them to look forward to coming to CCD, and I want the 
volunteers who make this program possible to enjoy themselves 
as well.  Please feel free to email me your feedback.  Don’t 
worry, I have thick skin!  
 

God bless you and yours! 
Annie�

    
 

2023-2024 Registration is OPEN! 
 

Registration Forms are available on the CCD page of 
the church website, parish office AND inside the new 
church.  Want me to email it to you? Just send me an 
email and I’ll send one to you!  

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

April 25th  
Last Day of Tuesday CCD 
 

April 30th 
Last Day of Sunday CCD 
 

April 30th at 10am 
6th Grade Children’s Mass 
 

May 12th at 6pm 
First Communion Rehearsal 
for 10am Mass Participants 
 

May 12th at 7pm 
First Communion Rehearsal 
for 12:30pm Mass 
Participants 
 

May 13th at 10am 
First Communion Mass 
 

May 13th at 12:30pm 
First Communion Mass 
 

June 5th through 9th 
Vacation Bible School 
  

 

Service Hours 
Opportunities… 

 

Current service hours 
opportunities on our 

website: 
 

• Hilmar Dairy Festival –    
   June 3rd  
 
 

• VBS Week June 5th-9th 
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Last week of CCD is next week!   
 

 
Thank you to the boys & 
girls who served at 
Easter Mass! 
 
Many thanks to these AMAZING young 
people who served at our 10am Easter 
Sunday Mass: 
• Allie Gerhart 
• Karagyn Pacheco 
• Gianna Pereira 
• John Pereira 
• Logan Pires 
• Emily Relva 
• Lizzy Relva 
• Logan Tremble.    
 
May you continue to find ways to be 
of service to our parish, our 
community, and our Lord!  God bless 
you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Vacation Bible School to be held June 5th through 9th! 
 

Plans are underway for our upcoming VBS week!  It is space 
themed and will be loads of fun for everyone involved!  Keep an 
eye out in church bulletins for registration information.  We are 
also looking for adult and teenage helpers.  We can’t do it 
without you!  If you’re able to help in ANY way, please let us 
know!  I know I sound like a broken record when I say, “Many 
hands make for lighter work.” But, man oh man, is it true!! 
More information will be shared in the weekly church bulletin 
AND on the CCD tab of the church website.  An early THANK YOU to 
those who have already made themselves available to help!  


